Family Hospice Care
Comfort « Care « Compassion

Hospice ¢. 2 YO
Volunteers ‘! 3 1\?
Needed i‘_ ¥/ Do you knit, crochet or sew?

Family Hospice Care is looking for individuals with extraordinary hearts to knit or crochet
shawls that will warm and comfort our patients. Materials, yarn and supplies will be provided
unless you wish to donate them yourself.

If you enjoy sewing, you will have the opportunity to create “Memory Bears.” Memory Bears are
designed from the patient’s clothing and passed on to the survivors.

Use your &94‘ g[“s’ewt'ng, ét’ﬂt’ng or croc[;tt'ng to touc[ t[; ives g[c‘)t[;rs/

Free training Classes for Volunteers
For information call: 760-674-3344 or
email: FHC-Volunteers@familyhospicecare.com
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Serving the entire Coachella Valley, Hi-Desert, Beaumont, Banning, Cabazon and Calimesa.

Family Hospice Care
255 N. El Cielo Road, Suite C-300 « Palm Springs, CA 92262
760-674-3344 « www.familyhospicecare.com



